Supreme Court of India
(AOR Examination)

New Delhi, the 12" December, 2022

NOTICE

It is hereby informed to all concerned that the admission letters for
Advocates-on-Record, Examination, 2022 to be held from 19" to 22"
December, 2022, have been emailed to the respective candidates. All
candidates "are requested to download their admission letters; affix recent
colour photograph on the top right corner of the admission letter; and carefully
go through the instructions given in the admission letter. In case any candidate
has not received his/her admission letter through e-mail, please feel free to

contact the AOR Examination Branch (Room No. 407, Block-A, Additional
t

sd/-

Building Complex, Supreem Court of India) immediately.

(Devel/ld\er—i)al W\alia)
Registrar & Secretary,
Board of Examiners, AOR Examination
Mob: 9999100724

To,

All concerned.



